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 Ormston School newsletter  

  Focus on Snowy Owl Class & Tawny Owl 
Class: Young people in our Key Stage 3 classes 
worked well together this week. They 
demonstrated great Teamwork whilst completing 
activities including word searches and treasure 
hunts!  

 

What is PRICE and PACB? 
All staff at Ormston School are training in PRICE and PACB, what is it?  

P - PROTECTING 

R - RIGHTS 

I – IN A 

C - CARING 

E – ENVIRONMENT  

 

P – Positive 

A – Approaches to 

C – Challenging 

B - Behaviour 

 

A note from the Head Teacher, Mr Brown: “I am super proud of the staff 
and young people who attend Ormston School. This week young people started 
to attend full-time, they have transitioned to full time school life well. It is lovely 
to see relationships being built between staff and young people and I was 
pleasantly surprised with the school dinners. I look forward to the remainder of 
the term. Next on the list is to establish the student council and build stronger 
links with parents/carers through forums which I plan to start next half term.”   

Contact Us 

01134 655210 

Schooloffice 
@ormstonschool.co.uk 

 
 
 

School Times 
Monday - Thursday 

School Times 
Friday 

Mr Brown and Mrs 
Robinson are certified 
PRICE Instructors, you 
can contact them for 
further information 


